
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 7:52 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2018-01-19 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Alfred Newman 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Make them operate as separate companies, regardless of the same parent ownership and get rid of the 
franchise areas so that they have to compete for municipal agreements in each others traditional areas. 
This could potentially save jobs and create a mechanism that would serve natural gas consumers better. 
 




